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Assistance for Nepal Earthquake Disaster Relief Efforts 
 
 
Oji Holdings Corporation has decided to contribute 3 million Yen to Japan Platform, a specified non-profit 
corporation, to assist Nepal in the recovery and reconstruction efforts from the damages due to the 
earthquake which struck the country on Apr, 25, 2015.   
 
Oji Group has been proactively expanding its overseas business and there are a total of approximately 
1,400 Nepalese employees in our Group’s various business locations including Southeast Asia.  
Therefore, each of our business companies would be providing relief funds to employees whose family 
and homes in Nepal have been hit by the earthquake.  
In addition, Oji Group has also decided to call for donations from the Group employees to assist in the 
recovery and reconstruction efforts with the collected donations.  
 
Lastly, we would like to express deep condolences to the victims and hope for the earliest possible 
recovery of the devastated areas.  
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